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22nd March 2017 

 

 Staff Update 

 
We are pleased to inform you that Katie Passfield has been appointed as the class teacher in Cadbury for the 
YearR/Year1 class for September 2017.  Katie was very impressive at interview and we look forward to 
welcoming her to the school.  She is keen to spend time in school before September so there will be chances 
to meet her ahead of the new term. 
 
Easter Egg Hunt and Easter Bonnets 
 
This year we will be holding the Easter Egg hunt with Mrs Lutman kindly coordinating the event.  We would 
ask for donations of small eggs that can be made in to bags of eggs for each pupil on the 30th March in 
return for wearing non-uniform.  If your child has food allergies/dietary preferences, please could you supply a 
small named bag of eggs for your child.   
 
The actual hunt will 
take place on 
Tuesday 4th April 
and we will also be 
holding our 
traditional Easter 
bonnet parade on 
that day too.  Your 
child is invited to 
make and bring a 
hat/bonnet for the 
parade and there will 
be prizes in each 
class. 
We would also ask 
for donations of 
larger eggs for use 
as prizes please. 
 
Red Nose Day Reminder – Non-Uniform this Friday 
 
Red Nose Day this year is on Friday 24th March.  We would like to take part in the fundraising and have made 
the day a non-uniform/fancy dress day for those that would like to take part.  We know that some children have 
already made costumes in preparations for World Book Day earlier this month and this would be an ideal 
occasion to wear them.  We will be collecting donations for Red Nose Day and would suggest a £1 donation 
for taking part.  
 
Pupil Achievements 
 
Congratulations to Josh Bernardi who has recently passed his Piano Preparatory Test. Well done. 
If you have any pupil achievements that you would like mentioned in the newsletter, please e-mail the office: 
office@williampenn.w-sussex.sch.uk 


